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Dear prospective students  

We are particularly pleased to announce the new cycle of our graduate study programme in 

the field of Chemical and Biomolecular Engineering. We are also proud that, since the first year 

of its operation, the Graduate Study Programme (GSP) was selected by graduates from a wide 

range of fields. We live in a society that increasingly requires co-operation and interaction be-

tween scientists of various disciplines. Consequently, one of our main goals is, during your 

graduate studies, the collaboration and interaction between students that have different ac-

ademic background. We will try to strengthen the spirit of cooperation, to support your desire 

to acquire new knowledge and skills as well as to help you envisage your career after gradua-

tion. Thus, we believe that by participating in this graduate programme, you will improve your 

academic qualifications and acquire skills that will be useful for your career.  

Keep in mind that Aristotle University of Thessaloniki (AUTh) is the best multi thematic university in 

Southeastern Europe. AUTh was established in 1925 and currently has approximately 75.000 

students. The university campus is located in the heart of the city. 

Thessaloniki, in the district of Macedonia, Greece, counts more than a million inhabitants, the 

second largest city in Greece. More importantly, it is a city with a continuous 2500-years history, 

preserving relics of its Hellenic, Roman, Byzantine and Ottoman past and of its formerly domi-

nant Jewish population. Today Thessaloniki is a vibrant student city and it is considered one of 

the best cities to live and study in. 

On behalf of the faculty members of the GSP I will be happy to welcome you to the Depart-

ment of Chemical Engineering and to wish you a prosperous study and a pleasant stay in Thes-

saloniki. 

 

Andreana Assimopoulou, Associate Professor 
Director of Graduate Study Programme 


